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     March 27, 2006 
 
 
 
Cheryl Walker 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol St., NE 
Suite 215 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 Re:  ARB 157 – Universal Telecommunications, Inc. 
 
Dear Ms. Walker: 
 
 This letter is to request the withdrawal of Amendment 4 for docket ARB 157, filed on 
March 10, 2006, and your tracking number: #2305.  The Amendment was erroneously 
labeled as Confidential.  Two copies of the corrected Amendment was sent to you on March 
24, 2006. 
 
 If you have any question, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
     Carla M. Butler 
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